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Communication dated 30 August 2022 received
from the Permanent Mission of the Russian
Federation to the Agency

1. The Secretariat has received a Note Verbale dated 30 August 2022 from the Permanent Mission
of the Russian Federation to the Agency.

2. As requested, the Note Verbale, together with its attachment, is herewith circulated for the
information of all Member States.



NOCTOAHHOE MPEACTABUTEJILCTBO

INFCIRC/1031

Unofficial Translation

PERMANENT MISSION

POCCHUICKOW ®EJIEPALIU - OF THE RUSSIAN FEDERATION TO THE
ITPU MEXKIYHAPOJHEIX OPI" AHU3ZALINAX ' INTERNATIONAL ORGANIZATIONS
B BEHE i IN VIENNA
Erzherzog-Karl-Strafe 182 Tel. (043-1) 282 53 91, 282 53 93
A-1220 Wien Fax (043-1) 280 56 87
Ne Jo/ 5~ 4

The Permanent Mission of the Russian Federation to the International
Organizations in Vienna presents its compliments to the Secretariat of the
International Atomic Energy Agency and has the honour to transmit the following
information received from the Ministry of Defense of the Russian Federation,
including photo materials, about the situation at the Zaporozhskaya NPP (ZNPP) in
light of the continuing attacks of armed forces of Ukraine (AFU).

In the period from 14:00 till 16:00 on August 29, 2022, the AFU hit the roof
of ZNPP’s special building No.1 with four “kamikaze drones”.

At 17:10, the AFU delivered an artillery strike (1 shell) against the facility
for the reprocessing of solid radioactive wastes in the area of special building No.]1.
At 19:05, the AFU delivered another artillery strike (1 shell) on this facility.

The radiation situation remains normal.

The Permanent Mission of the Russian Federation requests the Secretariat to
circulate this information among all IAEA Member States as soon as possible.

The Permanent Mission of the Russian Federation avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the IAEA Secretariat the assurances of its hi ghest
consideration.

Attachment: photos of consequences of the AFU strikes against ZNPP
on August 29, 2022, pr.

Vienna, « G/ August 2022

THE SECRETARIAT OF THE
INTERNATIONAL ATOMIC ENERGY AGENCY
Vienna
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